
Report of the Prostitution Reform Act Subcommittee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Subcommittee received copies of the following correspondence: 
 
 •  20 January 2004 - Robert Malcolm Ltd, Ian Mathews, regarding increasing numbers of street 

workers. 
 
 •  11 February 2004 - NZ Prostitutes Collective, Anna Reid, raising concern on restrictions on small 

operators (up to four people) to work only within the proposed zone. 
 
 •  12 February 2004 - Barker and Associates, regarding impacts and restrictions on Givenchy’s 

Massage Parlour, which would currently occur outside the proposed zone. 
 
 •  16 February 2004 - Christchurch Casino, requesting redrawing of the proposed zone to exclude 

the Christchurch Casino from the permitted area. 
 
 •  16 February 2004 - Yani Johanson, Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board member, concerning 

consultation with the Community Board, analysis of the impacts on the proposed zone on existing 
businesses, and street prostitution consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


